Jennifer S. Bethune

T e o L R e e e L e R D e
From: Omar Campos <irockelectric.15@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 12:51 PM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: Cancellation Electrical permitt 62 Four Corners Broadway NC

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

To Harnett County i would like to express my will to cancel the electrical permit that was filled for. The
following address 62 Four Corners Lane in Broadway NC . As i am no longer doing the electrical work that was
previously proposed to do. If any questions please let me know at 9194780033 . If all possible i would like to
get refund for the cost of permit.

Thanks



